

City of Wheat Ridge Municipal Building

7500 W. 29th Ave.

Wheat Ridge, CO

80033-8001

P: 303.235.2810 F: 303.234.5924

November 26, 2018

Mayor Bud Starker and Members of the City Council City of Wheat Ridge 7500 W. 29th Avenue Wheat Ridge CO 80033

Dear Mayor Starker and members of City Council:

As you know, I have been elected to the office of Jefferson County Treasurer. I will take the oath of office on Jan 8, 2019 and begin work.

Accordingly, and pursuant to Wheat Ridge Charter Section 3.11, I hereby tender my resignation from the office of Wheat Ridge Treasurer, effective midnight on January 7, 2019. I have chosen this date so I can complete the December/2018 financial reporting.

I am honored to have served the Wheat Ridge community as Mayor, a District 1 Councilmember and City Treasurer for the past 23 consecutive years. As your Treasurer since 2015, I am proud of the fiscal transparency and accomplishments my office has made and during this time. I specifically want to let you know that I will make myself available after January 7th to assist the newly appointed Treasurer with the transition to his/her new duties.

I encourage City Council to appoint a proactive and innovative City Treasurer as soon as possible, and not delay until the 2019 election. While the City Charter is silent on the timing when a new Treasurer is appointed, it is my opinion that delaying the appointment through the 2019 election violates the spirit and intent of the City Charter, and the will of the voters, in having an elected City Treasurer as a check and balance at City Hall.

Sincerel

erry DiTullio, City Treasurer

Cc: Jerry Dahl, City Attorney Patrick Goff, City Manager

City Staff